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Like and Follow us on Facebook for a variety of informative posts, including:

•  Upcoming virtual program info
•  General library updates
•  Educational resources

•  Staff recommendations for books, 
movies, and more

•  Relevant and trustworthy news articles



Jane Austen, Margaret 
Atwood, Jodi Picoult, Toni 
Morrison, J. K. Rowling…

Visit fordlibrary.org and click on 'Adult Summer Reading Program' to register for the 
program, find our book lists, and log your books.

What female author inspires you most?
Join the Library's Adult Summer Reading Program, Women's Voices, as we 
celebrate female writers from all eras, commemorating the 100th anniversary of the 
19th amendment granting women the right to vote. Read your favorites or discover 
someone new with the help of the librarians' lists of fiction, memoirs, sci-fi, movies, 
and much more.

For each item logged, participants will receive an entry in our drawings for some great prizes including gift certificates and more! You 
can read or watch whatever you like. When you've logged your first 6 items, you'll receive a special reward.  Drawings for other prizes will 
be held on June 29 and July 27, with a final drawing at the end. The last day to record your books for the final drawing will be Sunday, 
August 16.

We are serving up stories and awesome prizes this summer! Register online 
to receive your first raffle ticket. Pick at least two activities/reading challenges 
from the three Mission Courses: Appetizers, Entrees, and Dessert. Receive one 
raffle ticket for each course completed. Complete all three courses and receive 
a completion prize. 



Looking for books to read, audiobooks to listen to with your children, 
and informational or fun movies to watch? Check out all this and more on 
our "At-Home Learning Resources" page at fordlibrary.org. Access these 
resources for free with your Thomas Ford library card. 
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TEMPORARY LIBRARY HOURS
Monday - Saturday 
10:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.
Sunday
Closed

LIBRARY CLOSINGS
The Library will be closed on 
Saturday, July 4 for Independence Day and 
Friday, August 21 for a staff inservice day.
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Ted Bodewes, Library Director

LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES
Margaret Fahrenbach, President: margaretfahrenbach@fordlibrary.org 

Carol Foster, Treasurer: carolfoster@fordlibrary.org 
Abbie Deneen, Secretary: abbiedeneen@fordlibrary.org 

Jean Carroll: jeancarroll@fordlibrary.org
Cheryl Hanson: cherylhanson@fordlibrary.org

Kathleen Thometz: kathleenthometz@fordlibrary.org
Meg Yeakey: megyeakey@fordlibrary.org

Like and follow us
on Facebook!
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